
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Memorandum 

 August 31, 2016 

 

 

 

TO: Longview Planning Commission 

 

FROM: Steve Langdon, Planning Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Wireless Facilities Codes – new drafts 

 

 

Attached are two draft wireless facilities codes: “Chapter 16.75 Wireless Communication 

Facilities” primarily will regulate the siting of new facilities, “Chapter 16.80 Eligible 

Facilities Modifications will regulate the modification of existing wireless facilities.  The 

new draft Chapter 16.80 is much shorter than the one the planning commission 

considered earlier. 

 

I have given you a clean copy (recent changes are not noted) of the draft Chapter 16.75.  I 

am hoping that planning commission members will take a fresh look at the draft.  

However, I will highlight some of the changes at the meeting. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 442-5083. 

 

 

Cc: Jim McNamara, City Attorney 

 Steve Shuman, Assistant City Attorney 

 Craig Bozarth, City Engineer 

 John Brickey, Community Development Director 


